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1 Kemplay Road

London

NW3 1TA

13/02/2018  09:49:282018/0281/P COMMEM

AIL

 Mr C Kazab Dear Patrick.

Further to our phone call, I would like to raise my concerns and object to this planning 

application as I feel that the proposed development will affect my properties right to light.

Kind Regards

14 Denning Rd

NW3 1SU

NW3 1SU

13/02/2018  16:41:062018/0281/P OBJ Janine Griffis I write on behalf of the Pilgrim's to Willoughby Residents Association.

We object to the proposed large triangular glazing to the street frontage as we believe it is 

too expansive. The proposed window is of no architectural merit and fails to contribute 

positively to the conservation area.  As the large area of glass faces the houses across the 

street, it also poses the risk of light pollution.

We have no objection to the proposed raise roof line as it is subservient to the house next 

door.
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